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ATTEND AND ACHIEVE. 
Please remember to phone or email school if your child is off poorly or it will be 

recorded as an unauthorised absence. 

Whole school attendance for this week is 90%. Our school target is 96% 

 

Role model of the week Academic achievement of the week 

Sophia O Beaty 

Dotty Sophia J 

Albert Georgia 

 

Well done to Mrs Gibbons class who won the highest attendance cup this week 

for achieving 90.9% attendance.   

60 pupils achieved 100% attendance this week.  

21 pupils across the school have received a prize for getting 100% attendance 

over the last 10 school weeks.  

Well done! 

 
PANTO – Please keep the payments coming in. Only 1½ weeks until we go 

and see Mother goose at Theatre Clwyd. Payments via school payment 

system.  

MRS GIBBONS CLASS   

**Mrs Gibbons class’ Forest school session has been moved forward to Wednesday 

27th November next week** 

Year 6 are going to St David’s high school next Friday 29th November.  

This means there will be no forest school on that day therefore, all pupils are to come 

to school in normal school uniform.  

It is vital children bring suitable footwear along with spare clean shoes and appropriate 

clothing! Children will not be allowed to take part unless this is the case! 

 

TT ROCKSTARS/NUMBOTS 

All children will have been sent home a log-in detail sheet this 

week for the TT Rockstars or Numbots. This is an excellent 

app for helping children to develop their understanding, recall 

and fluency in basic maths. Please encourage your children to 

log in at home and spend at least 10 minutes each day to extend 

their learning to the home environment. School have paid for 

the children to have full access via their logins, the app is free 

to download on phones or tablets. 

 

 



SCHOOL PETS 

We are wondering if any families would like to look after our school pets over 

the Christmas holidays. We have two guinea pigs and two tortoises. If you are 

interested please contact the school office.  

 

JOB OPPORTUNITY   

We have a permanent position available for a senior mid-day supervisor working 

lunchtimes Monday to Friday, to support and supervise the pupils and other mid-

day assistants. 5½ hours per week – term time only, with immediate start. 

Closing date for applications is 25th November. For more information regarding 

this role please contact the head teacher Mrs Morris for more information.  

 

CAN YOU HELP? 

We are looking for some parent helpers to support us with fundraising. If you 

think you can help please get in touch with us at school.  

 
 
 
 

 

 
 


